
Our Ref MWT/ove 

11th July 1986. 

Dr. V. Mitchell, 
Department of Haematology, 
The Royal Infirmary, 
Leicester, 

C tEl SWW. 

Dear Dr. Mitchell, 

Our representative, Mrs. Anna Walton, bas toldthat you are still awaiting information on the batch, of Eonyne HT which vas reported to be associated with hepatitis in one of your patients. 

May I apologia* on behalf of Cutter.8.S.A. for the delay in responding to your earlier request for information. The details you kindly provided were forwarded to our Medical Services Department and theyorhave conducted a full review of the batch h . 

We can confirm that there have been no other reports of hepatitis related to adeinistration of this batch ( and the records confirm that the batch passed all tests for HE Ag. 

Dr. Akin noted that the patient also received National Health Service product shortly before his first injection of [onyne HT. 

Please contact me if you would like to discuss this further or if you would like to speak to Dr. Akin about it. I can ask him to telephone you from the U.S.A. 

Yours sincerely, 

Marie W. Tatt (Mrs.), 
Regulatory Affairs Manager, 
Cutter Medical. 
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